
O N E  C H U R C H
U N I T E  A R K A N S A S

I N  F A I T H  A N D  M I S S I O N

MOVING SPIRIT
The Holy Spirit is 
moving in the Diocese of 
Little Rock. As a Catholic 
community, we are 
called to help mission 
and rural churches 
where we can give a 
one-time fi nancial boost 
to complete a much-
needed project. 

All of us joining together 
as One Church can have 
a lasting impact on a 
small congregation. 

From September 2024 
to August 2025, let’s 
help Sts. Peter and 
Paul Church in Lincoln 
move from a converted 
storefront to their own 
larger church building. 

Please pray for this 
project and give today. 
To give or for more 
information:dolr.org/
one-church


